Raft Island Bridge

Progress Report—2/17/2014

Puget Sound Energy
* Do not have a revised proposal as of this date. P.S.E. and InfraSource have been non-responsive and difficult to
work with. Our last face-to-face meeting was in early December.
¢ Directed Karl to write a formal letter to the supervisors of the project managers. Letter was emailed on Friday
2/14/14. | felt our difficulties with them needs to be documented.

Landscape Architect:
* Met with Landscape Architect to review project and potential scope of services. Services would be paid for by
Quigg from the $30,000 Landscape contract allowance. Proposed agreement has been forwarded to R.I.I.A. for
concurrence.

On-Site Work
*  Work continues to progress on the Pile Pier Caps. Anticipate this work to be complete and ready for the Concrete
Tech beams/girders. Fabrication of these members will not be complete (by Concrete Tech) until mid-March at
which time they will be shipped to the job site by barge.
¢ Installation of the soldier pile wall on the island will commence the week of February 24",

On-Site Safety
* Speed on the bridge for the most part is now at an acceptable level after installation of the speed bumps.
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